
 
 

Welcome to the Clear Brook FFA Booster Club 2012-2013 school year! 
 

Dear Parents, 

On behalf of the booster club officer team, let me be the first to welcome you into the exciting 
world of FFA!  We invite you to become a member of the Clear Brook FFA Booster Club.  The 
booster club is a great source of information for what is going on throughout the year with the 
Clear Brook FFA Chapter, School Show, Career Development Events (CDE), Leadership 
Development Events (LDE), and many other topics.  It’s a great way to meet other parents and 
learn/share from our collective experiences.  The purpose of the Booster Club is to support our 
FFA chapter by proving resources to send our students to judging events, state and national 
conventions, equipment for the different show teams, scholarships and anything else needed to 
help our students succeed.  This year, our chapter is ranked 25th out of over a 1,000 chapters in 
the State of Texas! 
 
The Booster Club meets on the first Tuesday of the month at the Ag Building at Clear Brook 
High School at 6:00 pm.  We have a lot of fun activities planned for this year – so you can keep 
in touch with us and what is going on by accessing the FFA Chapter website at 
http://clearbrook.ffanow.org and click on the Booster Club tab.  This is a new feature this year – 
having ONE website for both chapter and booster club information.  We are also on Facebook --  
for the booster club only.  Search for Clear Brook FFA Booster Club and ask to be a member.  
Please make sure you fill out a Parent Information/Release form so that we can use your 
child’s picture and/or name on the website and Facebook.   
 
We have a great officer team this year and all of us are looking forward to meeting you and 
working with you this year to make the 2012-2013 school year a big success!  Please don’t 
hesitate to email me or any other officer if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeanie Engle 
President Clear Brook FFA Booster Club 
2012-2013 
 
 
Jeanie Engle, President -- jeanie.engle@gmail.com 
Dana Lavelle, 1st Vice President -- djlavelle911@yahoo.comt 
Rachel Guilbeau, 2

nd
 Vice President -- kjackson1502@yahoo.com 

Sherri Magnus, Treasurer -- smagnus@mdanderson.org 
Lorrie Burton, Secretary -- ckbllb90@yahoo.com 
Monica Isgren, Historian -- monica.isgren@att.net 

http://clearbrook.ffanow.org/

